
 

 

Duchesne County, Utah 

2024 Post Primary Election Audit 

 

 Notice is given that Duchesne County will conduct the Post-Primary Election Audit on July 3, 2024, at 
1:00 P.M., at the Duchesne County Administration Building, 734 North Center Street, Duchesne, UT 
84021. 
 
The Post-Primary Election Audit is open to the public. 
 
 

The notice of the Post-Primary Election Audit and other election information has been posted at the 
Duchesne County Clerk's Office (734 N Center Street, Duchesne, UT), the county’s website, and the 
public meeting notice website. 
 
 
Chelise Jessen 
Duchesne County Clerk/Auditor 
June 21, 2024 


